
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Choir is back! 

Our first session will be on Monday 14th October. 

Choir takes place in the Key Stage 2 hall and finishes at 4.15pm. 

Everyone in Year 5 and 6 is invited. It’s a fun, lively and interactive 

club for anyone who enjoys singing, acting and performing. We’ll 

be getting started on our Christmas production straight away! 

Please return the slip- your child is welcome to try a few sessions 

to see if they enjoy it. 

 

Yours faithfully 

T. Kane 

 

 

.......................................................................................................................... 

 

I give permission for my child ...................................................from  

class …………………to come to choir from Monday 14th October.  

They will be collected from the main entrance by a responsible 

adult. 

Signed.................................................   Date …………………………….. 

 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242   

Head of School: Mrs C Oxborouogh 
E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 

Website: www.brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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